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Highway 663 west of Lac La Biche closed for railway repairs July 11-12

Lac La Biche... Highway 663 from Christy Creek Road to Highway 55 will be closed July 11-12 for
railway crossing repairs and pavement patching. 

Vehicles will be detoured over to Highway 36 via Highway 55 and Christy Creek Road. Flag persons will
be located on Highway 663 at the intersections of Christy Creek Road and Highway 55 to direct traffic.

Motorists are asked to use extra caution in the area and obey all signs and flag persons.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Calvin Kissel 
Acting Maintenance Inspector
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Office: (780) 623-5228
Cell: (780) 623-0496

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Ron Hilligas
Foreman
Carillion Canada Inc.
(780) 212-0230
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